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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
July 11, 2025 
 

Lane Closure begins July 16 between Lakeshore Drive  
And North Clarendon Avenue 

Construction to install new water main pipes 
 

DECATUR, Ga. – On Wednesday, July 16, there will be a lane closure between  
Lakeshore Drive and North Clarendon Avenue through Aug. 29, barring any 
weather delays. During this closure, there will be detour signs in place to direct traffic 
around the closed off portion of the road. The lane closure will take place between 9 
a.m. – 4 p.m.  
 
Normal construction hours will be from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
excluding major holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during 
work hours should be expected.  
 
Motorists should expect delays stemming from the road closure. Precautionary signs 
and traffic flaggers will assist in moving safely through the road closure. Our 
construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of impact to motorists. 
 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the College Avenue Water Main  
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information  
line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb  
County’s watershed system. 
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